
RLA	Meeting	Minutes	1/22/2021	
	
In	attendance:	David,	Doug,	Jeff,	Chuck,	Mike,	Chris,	Marty,	Marc	
	
In	its	regularly	scheduled	January	Meeting:		
	
•Suction	Dredging:		
In	light	of	the	fact	the	completed	dredging	at	the	Crescent	Rd	cove	did	
not	fill	the	bag,	the	Board	agreed	to	ask	the	dredgers	if	they	could	use	
that	bag	again	for	the	dredging	planned	for	Crescent	Beach.	Doug	will	
make	contact.	
	
•	Membership:	
We	are	coming	off	one	of	our	best	membership	drives	in	many	years,	
maybe	ever.	To	keep	the	momentum	going	the	welcoming	committee	
will	restart	the	visits	with	new	neighbors	this	spring.	There	may	be	as	
many	as	25	potential	visits	to	raise	support	for	the	lake.	The	Board	has	
also	decided	to	raise	dues	for	the	first	time	in	several	years.	Starting	
after	April	first	the	new	tiers	will	be:	
Lake	Front;	$375	
Lake	View:	$350	
General:	$185	
Dues	paid	before	April	1st	2021	will	be	at	the	old	rates	
	
•	Work	Projects:		
There	are	no	work	projects	formally	in	the	pipeline	right	now,	but	the	
Board	is	looking	at	several	projects	including	community	docks	and	
more	boat	racks.		
	
•	Boat	Stickers:	
In	a	slight	change	the	Board	has	decided	to	allot	one	boat	sticker	per	
membership	as	opposed	to	the	two	previously	allotted.	A	second	sticker	
may	be	purchased	for	an	additional	$15.	The	Board	hopes	this	change	
will	eliminate	some	superfluous	boats	at	the	beaches	
	
•	Phoslock:	The	Board	will	explore	the	use	of	a	phosphorous	binding	
agent	to	reduce	the	amount	of	herbicide	used	to	control	algae	blooms.	
	
•	Upcoming	Dates:	



Next	meeting:	Feb	9th.	
	
	
	


